

Notre Dame Catholic College

180 Great Homer Street, Liverpool L5 5AF **Tel:** 0151 330 5122

Email: ao@notredame.liverpool.sch.uk

www.notredameliverpool.com

 $Headteacher: Mr\ Peter\ Duffy\ BA(Hons)\ MA\ NPQH$

Our Ref: HS/Admin/105

24th February 2023

Dear Parent or Carer,

This year the school has organised for students to have access to Tassomai, an online learning tool that helps students to study and revise. As part of the school's subscription, you will receive a **weekly email** to show you how your child is doing on the program.

This email will be sent every Monday morning and will include a link to your own **online dashboard** where you can see your child's usage and performance from the previous week. Their strongest topics will be identified, as well as those areas where they require more support. Personalised links to relevant learning resources will be displayed, as well as live statistics on their average accuracy and how many days they have been active on the program.

Your dashboard also gives you access to your child's Tassomai Trees - interactive visuals that show your child's growth in their subjects. Selecting red and orange leaves on the tree will bring up the material your child is currently having difficulties with. If you have more than one child using Tassomai at the school, don't worry! You can easily switch between them from your own account.

We think Tassomai is a really useful resource and encourage all parents to take a look, but if you DO NOT wish to receive Tassomai's weekly reports, please sign and return the slip below to Mrs E Neary. Please note you have the option to opt out of these emails at any time in the future, simply by clicking 'unsubscribe from this list' at the bottom of the email.

To find out more about Tassomai we recommend you visit their website. This page: www.tassomai.com/school-parent-info is particularly relevant for parents. Alternatively, you can get in touch with them either by emailing enquiries@tassomai.com or calling 020 3380 7968.

enquiries@tassomai.com or calling 020 3380 7968.

Kind regards,

Mrs H Serrels

I DO NOT wish to receive Tassomai's weekly progress reports.

Signed:

Print name:

Date:

Please return this slip to Mrs H Serrels





